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8th January 2021     Letter emailed to parents and carers 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
It has been lovely to see the children’s work being returned via Google classroom and we are pleased 
you are using the comments section to communicate any concerns or queries. Please do be mindful that 
because the class teachers are teaching key worker children on site during the school day, there may be 
a delay before they are able to respond to any concern.    
We have had some questions about work format in PDF form. As part of our subscription requirements 
some material is released as PDF only and we are unable to change this format.   
Children should be spending some time each day reading and should use RM Maths daily by direct 
login.  You will not be signposted to this through Google classroom. 
Following Government and Suffolk County Council guidance released this afternoon, we have been 
asked to communicate to all families that critical worker school places should only be used on the days 
that are necessary, especially if you are a part time critical worker.  This guidance has been issued as a 
response to the increased transmission rate of the new variant and is being promoted as best practice.  
As the work is set on Google classrooms daily, there is no conflict in part time attendance.  This was not 
the case during the previous lockdown as we did not want children's work coming in from home to be 
handled by school staff.  Following this guidance, if you are a part time worker and need to adjust your 
child's attendance please email or contact the school office.   
I am sure you will wish to join me in thanking the school staff for their hard work and commitment this 
week and wish you all a restful and enjoyable weekend. 

 
Kind regards 
Cheryl Wass 
Headteacher 
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